
COVID-19 Headlines 

  IN MEMORIAM
The passing of our colleagues from within the Mount Sinai family has been one of the most difficult 

and painful consequences of this pandemic. Because of the overwhelming demands placed on all of 

us in responding to this crisis, and the significant disruption to our whole way of living, we might not 

yet have been able to fully take the time we need to appropriately grieve these deep-felt losses.

 

A new workgroup has been established whose purpose is to create, evaluate, and implement 

a variety of memorial tributes to those members of the Mount Sinai family we have lost to 

COVID-19. The committee includes representation from all hospitals and entities, the spectrum of 

departments, spiritual care, psychiatry, nursing, social work and more.

 

A broad-ranging set of ideas was proposed at the inaugural workgroup meeting. These ideas, 

ranging from virtual to physical and permanent memorials, will be further developed and 

implemented. In the meantime, we would like to learn about your thoughts and have created the 

following email to capture your ideas: COVID19Memorial@mountsinai.org. Please email us with your 

considerations about the best ways to honor and remember those we have lost.

  UPDATE ON THE MTA ESSENTIAL CONNECTOR PROGRAM
The MTA has made updates to its Essential Connector Program. In cases where enhanced bus 

service does not provide a suitable alternative for travel, you can request a for-hire vehicle (one 

way) to pick you up from work or take you home. The update is that you can now call ahead to pre-

book an Essential Connector trip for the following morning. To do this, call 718-330-1234 and select 

option 1. You will still be able to request a ride on demand between 1 am and 5 am if you choose not to 

pre-book. Additional information is on the Employee Resources site here.

  YOUR QUESTIONS AND CONCERNS
As a reminder, our COVID-19 Employee Resources website is here. And you can always email 

CovidQuestions@mountsinai.org if you have any other questions or suggestions for us.

May 13, 2020 

mailto:COVID19Memorial%40mountsinai.org?subject=
https://www.mountsinai.org/about/covid19/staff-resources
https://www.mountsinai.org/about/covid19/staff-resources
mailto:CovidQuestions%40mountsinai.org?subject=

